
NATIONAL ASTRONOMY AND IONOSPHERE CENTER

ARECTBO OBSERVAiIORY

August 16,2005

Mr. Anthony T.Lepore
Etq.
Law Office Anthony T. Lepore, Esq. P.A.
PO Box 823662
South Florida, Florida 33082-3662

Re: WCMN-FM3 Booster Modification Application
File #BNPFTB-20050808AA2

Dear Mr. Anthony T. Lepore:

Thank you very much for the copy of your FCC application sent to us in
accordance with the Puerto Rico Coordination zone agreements. We have
considered the technical aspects of your application and find that your
installation is unlikely to cause harmful interference to the passive use of the
Radio Astronomy bands at the Observatory. We therefore have no objection to
your proposed installation.

Cc:

Md4
Reinaldo Velez

Spectrum Manager
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